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Upcoming Event Dates 

27 May FFG logo competition 
 winner announced. 

  Unveiling of new logo 
 3pm at Noticeboard 

  CRAZY HAIR DAY 

  Cake Stall 

10 June Quiz Night 7.30pm  

  £5 per person Max 8  

  People per team 

  Bring snacks & drinks 

  Registration forms 
 into office with pay-
 ment by Friday 27 
 May. 

16 June Night with Ronnie 
 Buckingham 7.30pm 

  Tickets £15 

  Contact school office 
 or ffg@flitchgreen.net 

22 July Luau End of Year  

  Party 6.30pm 

Cake Stall  

Friday 27 May 2016 

Have a great summer 
and thanks for your 

support 

Hello and welcome to the FFG Summer Newsletter.   
 
We hope that you have seen our 
new noticeboard that is now out-
side the school.  Inside we have 
displayed lots of information 
about our upcoming events and 
what we are raising funds for.   
 
You will also see the entries for 
the FFG Logo competition, the 
winner will be announced at the 
end of half term. 
 

Friday 27th May—There’s a lot happening! 
 

FFG New Logo Competition 
 

During the school assembly on Friday morning we will 
reveal the winner of the FFG logo competition. 

 
Then at 3pm we will unveil the winning FFG logo at the new 
noticeboard, outside the school gates, with the winner.  It 

would be great if you could come along. 
 

FFG are raising funds for a defibrillator in the 
Academy so to help us we are having a  

CRAZY HAIR DAY on Friday 27 May. 
We would love children (and teachers!) to come 

to school with crazy hair in exchange for a  
£1 donation towards the fundraising. 

 
There will also be a “whole school” cake 

stall after school.   
All cake donations are gratefully received, these can be 

left in the school office or brought after school.  
Please can any cakes containing nuts be clearly labelled. 

 
 

 

Newsletter 



 

Please take a look at our 
website for updates 
 

www.foffg.weebly.com 
 
Find us on Facebook 
 
Email us  
ffg@flitchgreen.net 

 

FFG Committee Member Vacancies 

Calling all Mums, Dad’s, Grandparents and carers! 

If you are interested in becoming part of our friendly committee 

of Mums and Dads then please do come along to our meetings.  

Dates of our meetings can be found on the noticeboard.  The 

more members we have the more events and projects we are 

able to organise for our children. 

In September there will be two vacancies on the committee 

including Chairperson and Secretary.  We welcome anyone who 

would like to become a regular member and people who would 

like to be a volunteer to be on call to help at our events. 

What our Fundraising Buys 
 

Great to see the netball team 
wearing the bibs that FFG have 

funded and we hope that the  
Academy children enjoyed the visit 
from the Easter bunny this year! 

 
As well as raising money for the 
defibrillator in the Academy we 

also have plans to help develop the 
outdoor and quiet play areas this year. 

Fancy Southend Adventure Island this summer?? 

Wristbands available at discounted prices from FFG 

*   Blue bands over 1.2m riders £17 each (RRP £28)   *  Green and 

Red bands  £13 each (RRP £23/£18)  *   

To buy tickets contact Emma on 07900 733 195 or ffgtreasurer@gmail.com 

 

Suggestions?  We 
would like to hear from 

you if you have any ideas 
for any future FFG 
events and Academy 

purchases.  
 

 Please e-mail us at 
ffg@flitchgreen.net. 

Dunmow Rhodes Football Club  
Presentation and Fun Day 

At Flitch Green Academy on 
Saturday 25 June from 12 noon 

 
Bouncy castles, penalty shoot outs, food 

and drink stalls 


